
ST PETER APOSTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Guinane Avenue, 

Hoppers Crossing 

 

 

MOBILE PHONES 

 

Our current school policy on mobile phones is that it is strongly recommended 
students leave them at home.  If for some reason a child must bring their phone, we 
ask that you complete the following form which outlines the phone’s specifications.  
Each day your child brings the phone to school they will be required to sign a mobile 
phone register and have the phone placed in a secured area in the Office. In this 
way we hope to safeguard the children’s property.  Therefore any student bringing 
mobile phones to school that are not registered run the risk of having their phone 
being confiscated. 

Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Karen Wilson 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

STUDENT NAME:  

GRADE  

 

Phone Model:  

Colour:  

Phone number:  

 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN 
SIGNATURE 

 

DATE  

 


